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Statement of the Marysville Joint Unified School District  

Board of Trustees 

 
Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani Resignation  

 
 
 
On November 18, 2024, the Board of Trustees accepted the resignation of 
Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani, effective June 30, 2025.  In the interim, Dr. Asrani shall 
remain on a leave of absence and will not return to active status.  Accordingly, Interim 
Superintendent Roxanne Brown shall continue to lead the Marysville Joint Unified School 
District, until such time that a new superintendent is employed by the Board of Trustees.   


